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Dear Drivers ED Parents, 
 

I hope your spring is off to a good start!  I am sending you this letter to touch base before we 
begin with Driver’s Ed.  To complete this course, each student will need all 20 classroom hours as 
well as 5 hours of drive time. When driving, students will be placed in groups of 2-3’s so they 
could spend a total of 15 hours in the vehicle.  Each student will also need to pass the written test 
at the end of the classwork as well as the driving test after driving.   
 
We will begin Driver’s Education classes on Tuesday, May 28th through Friday, May 31st. These 
classes will go from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  I ask that students don’t miss any day of classroom 
time, but if it is unavoidable we can probably work something out on Saturday, June 1st. 
 
I want to remind all parents that this course is not meant to teach your children how to drive. It is 
meant to certify that they understand the rules of the road, know how to reduce their risk, and can 
safely drive.  We will only be doing one hour of parking lot drills and residential driving in 
Creighton. The other 4 hours will be spent driving on country roads, 2-lane and 4-lane highways, 
and in Norfolk or Yankton.  Drivers need to have enough basic skills to drive in a city after only an 
hour or two of driving with me. 
 
Things to bring: 

• Driver’s License  
• $250 check made payable to the school 
• Lunch (For class hours) 
• Schedule of when student CANNOT drive. (Weekdays in June and July) 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call, text, or email me! 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
Mr. Joe Pfanstiel 
(402) 360-3420 
joepfanstiel@chsbulldogs.org 


